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Future Sponsor/Donors, 

Urbana Little League is a non-profit organization that is dedicated to teaching the great game of baseball to the 
youth of our community. We are comprised of parents of players currently playing in our league.  
 
One of our many goals is to restore the baseball fields at Yankee Ridge Elementary School.  The fields at 
Yankee Ridge are named Jeff Kaufman Fields. They are named in honor of Jeffrey Paul Kaufman, who was a 
kid who loved the sport and spent many hours playing baseball on the fields with friends.  
 
He attended Yankee Ridge Elementary, Urbana Junior High School, and Urbana High School. Unfortunately, 
while in high school, he lost a long-fought battle with Hodgkin’s disease. The fields help to keep his name and 
spirit alive.  
 
It has been thirty years since Jeff’s passing. The fields are no longer what they used to be. To help honor Jeff’s 
memory, we are raising money to restore the fields.  Some of the projects included in the restoration: 
 
1. New fencing and dugouts for three fields. 
2. New sheds or smaller buildings for three fields. 
3. A water hookup for the suited field. 
4. New batting cages. 
5. A riding mower and attachments for field maintenance. 
6. Funds to help with field restoration for three fields (cutting, leveling, field dirt, etc.). 

We also have team sponsorships available for $750.00.  This sponsorship fee includes your company’s logo on 
the following: 

1. Urbana Little League’s website http://tshq.bluesombrero.com/urbanall  
2. Banner that gets displayed on the fields  

Any support will be highly appreciated by us and the kids that we provide a service to. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me anytime.  
 

--  
Thank you, 
 
 
Chris Hundley 
The Urbana Little League Board members, 
Parents, Players and all who love Urbana and the game! 
 


